
 

MORNING SERVICE 

Song Leader                    

Call to Worship             

Opening Prayer 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Head of Table 

Assist (bread) 

Assist (cup) 

Assist   

Assist 

Assist Upstairs           

Ann/Closing Prayer 

                          

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table/Closing Prayer 

 

WEDNESDAY -  Feb. 16 

 

FEB 13 
M. Brown 

T. Maxwell 

J. Heath 

B. Zakem 

T. Maxwell 

J. Oden 

J. Santiesteban 

J. Konwent 

K. Petty 

Rocco Rubina 

M. Harmon  

G. Milligan 

 

 

J. Charpentier 

G. McCaul 

T. Maxwell 

B. Stump 

 

G. McCaul 

 

FEB 20 

Steve Konwent 

T. Maxwell 

M. Farnsworth 

G. Petty 

T. Maxwell 

J. Dacca 

C. Farley 

T. Nighswonger 

M. Farley 

D. McPhail 

T. Hays 

B. Staggs 

 

 

B. Stump 

C. Bartlett 

T. Maxwell 

C. Charpentier 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Assignments  

 

402 5th Street SW 

Puyallup, WA 98371   

 (253) 845-6312 

office@puyallupcofc.org 

www.puyallupcofc.org 
   

Sunday Bible Classes: 10 am  Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 
Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

 

   Elders:   
  

     Chris Bartlett    (253) 732-7313 

  Gene McCaul    (253) 381-1990 

  Bob Sallee    (253) 209-0074 

  Ken Wilson    (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

   Deacons: 
 

       Jay Bowers               Mark Brown        Jean Charpentier 

        John Dacca           Jonathan Holland     Graham Milligan 

                   Jeff Nighswonger                Bill Staggs 

                                   _____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Tommy Maxwell                (318)-351-3475 

   Associate Minister:  Bob Stump                   (206) 664-1814 

   Counseling Center:  Ken Wilson                  (253) 820-9150 
____________ 

 

   Secretary:  Carolyn McCaul                            (253) 845-6312 

   Secretary/Bookkeeper:  Shannon Dacca    (253) 861-8280 
Class Topics 

 

Sunday Morning Adult 

 Bible Classes:  

Auditorium - “The Book of 

Luke” taught by Gene McCaul 

  Downstairs SIBI Classroom 

“People Helpers” taught by 

Ken Wilson 

 

Wednesday Evening Adults:  

Auditorium - “The Book of           

Colossians” taught by 

 Bob Stump 

ATTENDANCE 2/6:  Bible class: 160   Worship: 193      

CONTRIBUTION 2/6:  $8,889.00 

AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Jan:  $6,154.21                                               

BUILDING PLEDGE FUND:  $640,758.67 

CHANGE CONTRIBUTIONS:  $3,433.25 

Speakers and Sermons 

To Request Recordings: 
avroom@puyallupcofc.org 

 

New Beginnings     

  

During the past several months Pamela and I have 

gone through a great deal of change and have 

experienced lots of new things. While there have 

been lots of adjustments, we are excited about the 

opportunities before us 

With all of the new things we are experiencing 

right now, I cannot help but be reminded of the good 

news of Jesus. The good news of Christ is that no 

matter what's in your past we can get a new start with 

Christ. "Therefore if anyone is in Christ, he is a new 

creature; the old things passed away; behold, new 

things have come" (2 Cor. 5:17 NASB). Not only do we 

get to start over when we obey the gospel, we have 

 

Elder for Feb:  Chris Bartlett 

Care Group for Feb:  Ken & Sandy Wilson 

 

AM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Matthew 5:3” 

Scripture Reading: Matthew 5:3 

PM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Psalm 100” 

 

 

February 13, 2022 



Family News 

Prayer List the promise of the continued cleansing of the blood of 

Jesus as long as we walk in the light (1 Jn. 1:7). While 

this is not a license to sin, it is the promise of 

continued forgiveness for the penitent Christian. 

What an incredible blessing we have in Christ – to be 

able to repent and return to Him for a new life going 

forward.  

 

      Tommy   

Prayer List (cont.) 

 Joel Ravet came forward Sunday to share that he knows he 

has not been living right. Please take the time to encourage 

and pray for strength  for him. 

 Jack Manson (member at Central Kitsap) passed away  last 

Saturday.  Please pray for Joy and the family during their 

time of grief. 

 Phyllis  Bailey (wife of Alan Bailey, preacher of Eatonville 

church of Christ) passed away last week. Please pray Alan 

and the Bailey family during their time of grief.  

 Nate’s  (Sabrina Reed’s husband) father passed away 

recently. Please pray for Nate, Sabrina, and the family 

during their time of grief.  

 Tioram Hayes’ friend from school died unexpectedly 

recently. Please pray for his friend’s family and friends 

during their time of grief. 

 Curtis & Jamie’s (Elaine Dahl’s children) father passed away. 

Please pray for them during their time of grief.  

 Paris Rogers is requesting prayers for her son, Ramar. He is 

in need of a safe place to live and help with his stressors. Pray 

that God intervenes with his dark thoughts, helps him to see 

there is light and life, and give him clarity to see the truth.  

 Dan & Sherrie Waite have begun to turn the corner and are 

feeling better, but will be staying home at least one more 

week. Please pray for their continued recovery. 

 Paul & Susan Fahnstrom are having a very difficult time 

recovering from covid due to their underlying health 

conditions. Please continue to pray for their health to improve.  

 Jan Sears (former member but now worshipping at Graham) 

is doing much better and was moved out of the covid wing at 

Orchard Park nursing home. Please continue to pray for her 

recovery to go well. 

 Genevieve Brown is thankful that her mother has finally 

been released from the hospital and is now home.  However, 

both her mother and father still need prayers for their 

recovery.  

 Please pray for those of our congregation who have covid. 

Most are experiencing mild symptoms, but a few have had a 

rougher go of it.  

 Verne (Jo Ann Womac’s brother-in-law) had a heart attack. 

Please continue to pray for his recovery. 

 Tammy Jackson & her fellow coworkers are facing losing 

their jobs. Metro is starting to notify people they are being 

separated from the company. Please pray for intervention 

that they’re able to keep their jobs.  

 Esther Boswell has been  diagnosed with breast cancer. Her 

doctor has determined she needs to have surgery to remove 

the cancer. Please pray for the treatments to be successful in 

destroying the cancer.  

 Lori’s (Claudia Moore’s daughter) cancer is not an 

aggressive cancer.  She will need to have additional surgery, 

but she must first wait at least 6 weeks to heal from the first 

surgery. Please pray her upcoming surgery to go well and 

for her healing. 

 Praise God! Jay & Renee Bowers are thankful for the birth of 

their granddaughter, Capri. Please pray for Janae  as it was a 

rough labor for her.  

 Praise God! John &Ruth Bailey are thankful for the recent 

birth of their grandson, Alijah. 

 Please continue to pray for  Glenda Reiff, Esther Kile & 

Melody (JP Charpentier’s sister) as they are all still 

undergoing cancer treatments at this time.  

 Please continue to pray for Pat Conrad  to heal completely 

and regain her strength.  

 Our missionaries and the souls they minister to:  

• Roman & Johanna Halamicek (Slovakia)  

• Mountain States Children’s Home (Longmont, CO) 

• Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico) 

• Mark Jamieson (Guyana) 

Teen Friday Night Alive:  Teens mark 

your calendars for the next Friday Night 

Alive at the church building February 25th, 6:00-9:30 

pm. 

58th Annual West Coast Preachers 

& Leaders Forum: The Church of 

Christ at Southside is pleased to invite 

you to the 58th Annual West Coast 

Preachers & Leaders Forum, which will be held 

February 20-24, 2022. Our theme is, “United We 

Stand: A Study of the Book of Galatians”. You can 

check their website, at www.scocseattle.org or the 

flyer on the foyer bulletin board for more 

information.  

Ladies Day: In conjunction with the West 

Coast Preachers & Leaders Forum, the 

Southside church of Christ is having a Ladies 

Day, Tuesday, February 22nd, from 9:00 am-1:00 pm.  

You do not need to register for the forum, but you 

need to go to their website and register for the 

Ladies Day program. More information can be found 

on the flyer posted on the foyer bulletin board.  

Prayer Meeting:  Please mark your 

calendars for the next prayer meeting on 

Friday, March 4th, 6:00 pm at the building. 

In March the men (with Bill Staggs) and the women 

(with Leslie Staggs) will split up to two different areas 

of the church building to pray separately.  

Prayer  
Meeting  

“While it is February one 

can taste the full joys of 

anticipation. Spring 

stands at the gate with 

her finger on the latch.” 

― Patience Strong  


